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     It is another great start to the school year in the Kimberly lunchrooms.  We are 
excited about the new menu for the Middle School and High School this year.  We are 
trying new menu’s such as The “Bulldog” Club sandwich, Hot Wings and Fries, BLT 
Wrap and Egg Rolls with Chow Mein Noodles. All very fresh and new for older pallets. 
     Our new grocery ordering system with the USDA seems to be working well so far. 
Part of that process includes  $8000 dollars worth of free fruits and vegetables that we 
have been allocated from the DoD. That will help to keep are fresh fruit and vegetable 
cost down as we go into the winter months with having to buy our fruits and vegetables 
from out of state or country. 
 
      
      
 
Thank-you for your support, Roxanne Mumm 
                                               Food Service Supervisor 


